
 

A RESOLUTION CALLING A PUBLIC HEARING ON CONSIDERATION FOR 

VOLUNTARY ANNEXATION OF PROPERTIES    

 

WHEREAS, a the Board of Aldermen has received a petition for annexation from Parker Louis, 

LLC dated June 28, 2019 for the voluntary annexation of six properties located at the 

northeastern corner of the intersection of Old NC 86 and Eubanks Road and further described 

and illustrated therein; and 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Aldermen of the Town of Carrboro 

sets a public hearing for consideration of the voluntary annexation of these properties for 

October 22, 2019. 

 

This the 10th day of September in the year 2019. 

 

Attachment A 


